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September 22, 2016 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Members of the 
  Community and Economic Development Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 160675 approves the City of Milwaukee Comprehensive Outdoor Recreation Plan 
2016-2021.   
 
 This file approves the City of Milwaukee Comprehensive Outdoor Recreation Plan 2016-
2021, which is a requirement for receiving State of Wisconsin and Federal grants for improving 
outdoor recreation facilities. The plan establishes goals, policies and recommendations for the 
improvement and development of outdoor recreational facilities under the jurisdiction of the City 
for the five years following its approval in a manner consistent with the requirements set forth by 
the State. It also makes recommendations related to the ongoing improvement and maintenance 
of playgrounds and other outdoor recreation facilities.  
 

The City Plan Commission at its regular meeting on September 19, 2016, recommended 
approval of the subject file. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
 
 
cc: Bob Harris, DCD Planning  

 


